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Students understood the significance 

of human rights in everyday work and 

play, and have become strong advo-

cates for social change, equity and 

inclusion. Students paid tribute to 

First Nations, Metis and Inuit com-

munities by launching our “Ribbons 

of Reconciliation” Campaign, in 

honor of the survivors of the Residen-

tial School System in Canada. They 

pledged to work and advocate for a 

changing society served by founda-

tional, universal values. Students and 

staff are excited to continue this jour-

ney of inquiry, learning and advo-

cacy.    

The second event, “Family Math 

Night” was coordinated to share valu-

able strategies on how families can 

organize math games, puzzles and 

problem solving in their homes. Sta-

tions were set up around the school 

and families participated in various 

stations. The event was a great suc-

cess, and now many students and their 

families will enjoy learning math at 

home, and spend time thinking about 

and solving problems. Student leaders 

facilitated the sessions with staff, and 

all families were inspired to practice 

the games and math strategies in their 

homes.  

April will bring rich new learning and 

engagement for our school commu-

nity. We remind families to slow 

down when driving into the drop off 

area in the morning and afternoon. 

Students are also reminded to get to 

their pick -up area as soon as possible 

after the bell rings in the afternoon.   

 March was an exciting month at 

Markham Gateway! Students and 

staff were busy with many new 

events and special experiences 

that were planned. As part of the 

YRDSB Foundational Practices 

of Equity, Leadership and Inno-

vation, students and staff led 

initiatives which focused on rais-

ing awareness of Human Rights, 

with recognition, appreciation 

and respect for our culturally 

diverse community.  Innovative 

learning experiences helped stu-

dents explore important themes 

of acceptance, equity and anti-

discrimination, as represented by 

the cultural mosaic of our com-

munity of learners and commu-

nity partners who visited the 

school. 

Early in March, we hosted stu-

dents and special guests from 

Milliken Mills P.S. who per-

formed at the Lunar New Year 

Assembly, followed by learning 

stations. All classes visited these 

various stations, participating in 

Martial Arts, Paper Design and 

Origami, Calligraphy. Finally, 

each class had a class picture 

taken at the photo booth. Before 

we closed for March break, stu-

dents, staff and community cele-

brated Black History, Heritage 

and Culture with an assembly 

and a “Move-a-thon”.  Special 

Guest, Ms. Josette Leader taught 

everyone about the history of the 

steelpan and the evolution of 

steelpan music today.   Students 

reflected on the important mes-

sages from Martin Luther King 

Jr. and Nelson Mandela, followed 

by poetry from Maya Angelou. 

They learned about the resilience 

and perseverance of leaders such 

as Harriet Tubman and were 

inspired by her “Dreamer” quote. 

The assembly wrapped up to the 

beat of D.J. Joshua who played 

global sounds and took everyone on 

a “Global Rhythmic Tour”!  

To further our learning of Equity as 

a foundational practice, we brought 

in a display and presentation to pro-

mote Culturally Relevant Pedagogy 

and Resources to our Learning Com-

mons. This was set up with 2 TV 

Monitors (English & Tamil) to show 

the ancient legend of Ponnivala, 

produced by Dr. Brenda Beck, Asso-

ciate Professor of UFT. The Legend 

of Ponnivala is a story that traces 

back to ancient India, and follows 

one family, through three genera-

tions Students all took turns visiting 

the Learning Commons with the 

classmates to attend a presentation 

by Dr. Beck. She talked about cul-

tural identity, universal themes, cross

-curricular connections and rich 

critical inquiry to support critical 

thinking, and promote personal con-

nections. Finally, students presented 

classical arts and culture in the Tamil 

Heritage assembly.  

We were proud to host two dynamic 

events which wrapped up the month 

of March. The International Day for 

the Elimination of Racial Discrimi-

nation was a collaboration between 

staff and students of Markham Gate-

way P.S., Milliken Mills P.S., Cedar-

wood P.S., and E.T.Crowle P.S. This 

event was attended by many Com-

munity leaders and Advocates for 

Social Justice. YRDBS Director 

Parappally attended with Superinten-

dent Erik Khilji, and both brought 

greetings and perspectives on Eq-

uity, Innovation and Leadership in 

their respective messages to the au-

dience and school community. Dep-

uty Mayor Heath brought greetings 

from the Markham City Council.  

Important themes and concepts of 

Social Justice were at the forefront 

of critical inquiry on Human Rights. 

Next School Council  

 
Thursday, April 27th, 2017 

 

6:00—7:00 pm in the Library 

Message from the Administration 

 PRINCIPAL 

GARY YOUNG  

*** 

VICE PRINCIPAL 

PADMINI 

PADIACHY 

*** 

SUPERINTENDENT 

OF SCHOOLS  

ERIK KHILJI 

*** 

SCHOOL TRUSTEE   

JUANITA NATHAN 

*** 

  

  

Important Dates 

 April 14 -  Good Friday. 

 April 17 -  Easter Monday. 

  

 April 27 -  Pizza Lunch. 

         K/1   

                            Transition -  parent 

         Session 2&3. 

         School Council  

         Meeting.  

         Move-A-Thon. 

 April 28  -  Student Success  

                             Assembly @ 1:30  

          p.m. 

  

   

 

      Home of the Titans 

April 2017 

Courtesy Cooperation             Consideration          Commitment 



 

STUDENT SUCCESS ASSEMBLIES 

                          

          April - Friday Apr. 28, Day 5, (1:30) 

                         May - Wednesday May 31, Day 2, (10:30)      

      June - Tuesday June 27, Day 5, (TBD) 

 

 

 

  
   

    

 APRIL 2nd IS …                     

WORLD AUTISM AWARENESS DAY   
  

April 2nd is World Autism Awareness day.   One in sixty - four children are diagnosed with ASD.  Individuals 

with Autism may experience social and communication challenges and may have repetitive behaviours.  At 

Markham Gateway P.S. we have 2 Community Classes to help support ASD students in our community.  In 

honour of our students and World Autism Day, we will be selling one-of-a-kind key chains, zipper pulls, 

bookmarks and bracelets, all for $3.00 each!  We will also offer rubber bands for $2 each. These items are 

currently on display in the school showcase in front of the office for you to take review.  The sale will be held 

from Monday April 3rd to Friday April 7th, 2017 during the lunch hour.  Choose from a pre-made selection, or 

you can come and create your own! Please support our ASD students and also help raise awareness and ac-

ceptance on their behalf.   Thank you MGPS families!!! 

 

 

Pizza Lunch Dates  

 

Thursday, April 27th, 2017 

Thursday, May 25th, 2017 

Thursday, June 22th, 2017 
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             News from the Markham Gateway 

            Parenting and Family Literacy Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Painted Ladies Are Coming Back! 

  

For the sixth year in a row, the Markham Gateway Parenting and Family Literacy Centre will be helping Mother Nature 

by hatching and releasing 30 Painted Lady butterflies. 

 

The butterflies will arrive at the PFLC as tiny caterpillars the week of April 18th.  Next, they 

will spin a chrysalis before finally turning into beautiful butterflies.    

 

We hope you will come and visit Carlene in Room 127 many times during the months of April 

and May to watch each stage of this incredible life cycle with your own eyes!   

 

Parent Worker: Carlene Nembhard                            Open:  Every school day -8:30am-

12:30pm 

No cost or registration required                                    Snacks are provided for the chil-

dren 

 
 

Positive Parenting tip 

 

April 22nd is Earth Day! You can celebrate by getting out in your backyard or by taking a walk in a park or forest. Being 

active in nature can have many health and personal well-being benefits. For more information about the Benefits of 

Physical Activity in Nature or for information about Earth day celebrations in your community, please go to- 

http://www.yrnature.ca 

 



Kindergarten   Registration   

 

Kindergarten registration has begun  for the 2017-18 school year.  Children born in 2013 are eligible for Year 1 kinder-

garten this September 2017.  Children born in 2012 and are currently attending public school are eligible for Year 2  

kindergarten in September 2017. 

 

Documents  that are required for registration are as follows: 

Proof of child’s age   - Birth Certificate, if born in Canada. 

                                   - Passport, Permanent Resident Card of the child and parents if child is born outside of Canada. 

Proof of Residency :  

If you own:  

 Purchase Agreement 

 Town of Markham Tax Bill/Utility Bill 

If you rent:  

 Landlord/Tennant Lease Agreement 

Applications cannot be accepted without these documents .  For further information please call the school.  

********************   Please note that hand written letters will not be accepted   ******************* 

 

 

 

 

Exciting news  
 

 

Have you heard? 

 

A student from our school won the Happy Hands Art Contest! 

 

A big congratulations to Henrry in grade 3! 

 

See it for yourself: http://www.debgroup.com/ca/happy-hands 

 

Thank you to all members of our community who voted  



    FOREST OF READING 

Dear Families,  

We are very excited that our school has been once again participating in the Forest of 

Reading 2017 program, which is Canada's largest recreational reading program for chil-

dren and youth! Forest of Reading is a voluntary reading program which is designed to 

promote reading for enjoyment and to increase awareness of quality Canadian literature.  

This is how the program works:  for each age group (K-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8) there is a set of 

ten books (fiction and non-fiction) written by Canadian authors. Readers must read a 

minimum of five books from February to April to be eligible to vote for their favourite 

book. They may read their books independently, with a family member or a friend. At the 

end of April, readers will vote for their favourite Canadian title. Based on voting across 

the country, the most favourite book will be announced and the author will be honoured 

with a special award at the Festival of Trees!   

The various Forest of Reading programs that MGPS has been participating in are: Blue 

Spruce (Kindergarten to Grade 2), Silver Birch Express (Grades 3 and 4), Silver Birch 

Fiction and Non-Fiction (Grades 5 and 6), and Red Maple Fiction and Non-Fiction 

(Grades 7 and 8). All Kindergarten to Grade 2 students are involved (total of about 160 

students) and in Grades 3 to 8 there are over 100 participants who have taken the initia-

tive to join! For K-2, each picture book will be read aloud to their class by different staff 

members, which we call Guest Readers (administration, teachers, support staff, etc.). 

There are also many Guest Readers throughout the school who have read the books in the 

Silver Birch and Red Maple programs. They have made themselves available to ask the 

students questions about the books they have read and sign their tracking sheets.  

To watch a brief parent video about the Forest of Reading programs click here. There are 

many other resources that you can access on the OLA website (Ontario Library Associa-

tion). If your child did not join one of the Forest of Reading programs this year, please 

encourage him/her to join next year! 

Happy reading everyone during the final month! J 

Ms. Kleiner   

http://www.accessola.org/web/OLA/Forest_of_Reading/Resources/For_Parents/OLA/Forest_of_Reading/For_Parents.aspx?hkey=929fff07-b479-42b4-b902-70f0a99c90bf


    Some Images from Events Happened in March 2017 


